
MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Mayor Kogon and Members of Council  

FROM:  Gregory D. Herrett, CPA, CA 
  Chief Administrative Officer 
 
DATE:  April 23, 2019 

SUBJECT: Presentation to Council Request 

Council have been contacted by Jonathan Willigar on behalf of Woodlot Owners, Contractors 
and Employees of Cumberland County to give a presentation to Council on Northern Pulp. A 
copy of the letter is attached. 

In accordance with Policy 10350-24 Proceedings of Council Policy, I am seeking Council’s 
direction on whether it may be interested in such a presentation. Should Council have an 
interest I will proceed to arrange for a presentation at a future meeting. 

 


